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MUSLIM SCHOOL OADBY 

NEWSLETTER 1 
 
27th August 2017 –  5th Dhul hajj 1438 
 
Assalamu Alaiykum 
 
Dear Parents  
 

Insha Allah Madressah will be commencing on Tuesday, 29th August for the New Academic Year. 
 

We pray you had a wonderful holiday and enjoyed the Annual Results Evening.  Insha’Allah we will post 
some photos of the event on our website soon. 
 

As per our previous Newsletter, Madressah now has three sessions as follows: 
 

Session 1  – 4.30pm to 6.00pm  
Session 2  –   5.00pm to 6.00pm 
Session 3  – 6.00pm to 7.30pm 

 

All students should have received a report card on the annual results evening and would have been 
informed of which class they will be in for this academic year. If you have not received your child`s report, 
please contact me. 
 

Fees 
 

Fees for TERM 1 - TUES 29TH AUG 2017 to WED 20TH DEC 2017 (Half Term - 16TH OCT – 19TH OCT) 
 

Payment of Fees 
 

A fee invoice will be sent to all students in the first couple of days of term and fees are expected 
to be paid by the end of the same week either online or in the same envelope you receive your 
fee invoice in. A £5 penalty per student will be payable if fees are not paid on time. 

 

Preferred Method 1 – Payments by Direct Bank Transfer - £160 per student per term 
 

The majority of our fees are now paid online and in recognition of this and the reduced 
administrative burden on our volunteers we are offering a £5 discount per term per student. 
 
Please pay fees for each child as a separate payment quoting your child’s student ID number to: -  

 

Account Name:  Muslim School Oadby 
Bank Name:   Barclays Bank 
Bank Sort Code:  20-49-11 
Bank Account Number: 50902853 
Reference number:  Your Child’s Student ID number (ask us if you do not have this) 
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MUSLIM SCHOOL OADBY 

 
Method 2 – Payments by Cheque - £165 per student per term 
 

If you are unable to pay via your bank, then of course we still accept cheques as a back-up (if so 
please make cheques payable to Muslim School Oadby and write your child’s Student ID number 
on the back of the cheque). Note: these fees are £5 higher per term per student than if paid online 
so you are advised to pay online wherever possible. 

 

Method 3 – Payments by Cash - £165 per student per term 
 

In the extreme circumstances where neither paying via your bank or cheque are options available to 
you we still accept cash but discourage parents from paying by this method as it is difficult to trace 
if it is misplaced for which MSO will not be responsible as well as adding additional administrative 
burden on our volunteers. Note: as with cheques above, these fees are £5 higher per term per 
student than if paid online so you are advised to pay online wherever possible. 

 

Receipts 
 

The Madressah has taken the decision not to issue receipts for fees paid to reduce the 
administration burden on our volunteers unless you specifically request a receipt in writing.  

 

 
Eid Ul Adha 
 

Eid Ul Adha - As we are in the month of Dhul Hajj – these days are very auspicious.  The day of 
Arafah will be on Thursday 31st August (fasting on this day is highly rewarded) and Eid ul Adha will 
be on Friday, 1st September. 

 

 
Madressah will be closed on Thursday 31st August and will re-open on Monday 4th September 2017 
 
Uniform & Wudhu 
 
Please note children will join the congregation for salah during Madressah time as the days become shorter 
and please also ensure children come with wudhu, correct uniform and books. 
 
Website / Newsletter / Contact details 
 

Please kindly visit our website for more information and ensure we have your correct email and contact 
number. 
 

Jazakallah Khair  
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